4041
Staff Dress and Appearance

The attire worn by staff members conveys an important image to students and the general public.
Certified staff, paraeducators, and office staff are expected to dress professionally.

The building principal may temporarily suspend all or a portion of the dress code when other
factors support a lower dress expectation for school employees.

Custodial, maintenance, and transportation staff should wear their employee uniform during work
hours.

Staff must maintain a clean and professional image at all times when representing the district.
Staff members who dress unprofessionally or have an appearance that is a distraction to the
learning environment will be in violation of this policy and referred to the administration to
correct the situation. Staff members who continue to dress in an inappropriate manner will be
considered insubordinate and handled accordingly.

Adopted on: July 25, 2016
Revised on:
Reviewed on: November 25, 2024



